OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

207 CARPER BUILDING

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

June 17,1959

Robert L. Bunnel

P. 0. Box 110
Carlsbad, New Mexico
Dear Sir:

I am writing you in regard to vour Magnolia
State Well #3 in Unit I, Sec 15-215-27E, Magruder
field.

The last report we received on this well was
in March 1958. This well has been standing as temm-
orarily abandoned since Fsbruary 14, 1956, I believe
this well should be pluggad.

Flease let mme hear from vou immediatelv.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. ARMSTRONG,
Supervisor, District No. 7
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